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I have voted on every election since moving to Oregon in 1982.  The ability to vote by 

mail is convenient and secure.  Therefore, I oppose any efforts to make voting harder 

- which is the goal of those wanting to minimize the vote of Democrats and 

Independents, 

 

Thank you. 

 

Dan Ertel 

1484 Willagillespie Road 

Eugene,  97401 


